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Tuesday 3rd September 2019 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
We are excited to be able to give the children in Oak Class the opportunity to visit the Roald Dahl 
Museum in Great Missenden as part of their ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’ topic on 
Wednesday 18th September 2019.  During the day pupils will have the opportunity to complete a 
village trail and participate in two different workshops.   
 
Children will need to arrive at school at the usual time and will be back for collection between 
3:30pm and 4:00pm dependent on traffic.  A named water bottle and packed lunch will be 
required.  If your child usually receives a free school meal then please speak to, or email, the school 
office to arrange for a packed lunch to be provided on that day.  Please also send your child with a 
waterproof coat. 

The cost of the visit should be £27.80, however, we have been able to obtain a bursary to support the 
cost of transport making it possible for us to charge a reduced fee of £13.  Please pay via Sims Pay no 
later than Wednesday 11th September.   
 
There is also the option of purchasing a goody bag (which we need to order in advance) for an 
additional £3 which can also be paid on SIMS Pay.  These contain a Roald Dahl notebook, museum 
pencil, badge and bookmark and a Dixon Ticonderoga pencil like Roald used plus free entry voucher. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S Revell 
Oak Class 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


